
 

 

Did you have property damage as a result of the  

Severe Storm & Flooding from December 17-21, 2023? 

Join us to learn about available assistance to help you recover at the: 

Envision Rumford Disaster Relief Night of Information 

Tuesday, February 27th, 6-9 pm 

Mountain Valley High School, 799 Hancock St., Rumford, ME 

Each of the following organizations will be there to present information about available assistance, followed by 

time to ask your own individual questions in the school cafeteria.  

                                       

              

                                                  

    

                  Please come and learn what assistance is available to you! 


